
Request for Suggestions: Faculty-Led 

Workshop 

Dear [Faculty Member's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We are in the process of organizing a faculty-led workshop 

aimed at enhancing our academic offerings and fostering collaboration among departments. 

We would greatly appreciate your input on potential topics, formats, and activities that you 

believe would be beneficial for our faculty and students. Your expertise and experience would be 

invaluable in shaping the workshop. 

Here are a few questions to consider: 

• What topics do you think would engage faculty members the most? 

• Are there specific skills or knowledge areas that our faculty could benefit from? 

• What format do you believe would be most effective (e.g., lectures, hands-on activities, 

discussions)? 

Please send your suggestions by [Deadline Date]. We look forward to your valuable insights and 

appreciate your support. 

Thank you! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


